
 COACHBUILDER INFORMATION UPDATE 

  

Date: December 11, 2013 

Bulletin Number:  XTS 27 

Subject:  Mercury Information Label 

 

 

The Oshawa Assembly Plant currently installs a mercury information label on select vehicles.  

The label is only released to be installed on vehicles going to (ordering) dealers in states that 

require this label:  Connecticut, Louisiana, Maine, Maryland, Massachusetts, Minnesota, New 

York, Rhode Island and Vermont. 

 

Coachbuilders can create their own label or purchase the GM label for vehicle conversions 

being sold in states requiring this label.  The part number for the GM label is 92229620.  The 

wording on the GM label is: 

 

This vehicle may include mercury-containing devices installed by the manufacturer: 

• High intensity discharge headlamps 

• Back-lit instruments 

• Video display screens 

Remove devices before vehicle disposal.  Upon removal of devices, please reuse, recycle or 

dispose as hazardous waste. 

 

 

Please call Ray Bush at (313) 667-8682 if you have any questions. 

 


